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Sno*Drift Novice Briefing 

The following drivers and co-drivers have been identified as novices for the 2023 Sno*Drift 

Rally. They must attend the Novice Briefing. 

Competitor Name Car Number Competitor Name Car Number 

Travis Hinkle 33 Weston Davis 488 

Tevfik Peker 86 Joseph Armstrong 787 

Matt Soriano 86 Tayler Hoevenaar 880 

Andrew Layton 449 Nick Luther 993 

Joe Layton 449   

 

If you do not believe you are a novice as defined by ARA RCR 2.4.2 or will have issues 

attending, please contact Preston Osborn at preston@ara-rally.com. 

The Novice Briefing will be conducted via Microsoft Teams on Monday, February 6 at 

7:00PM EST. Expect the briefing to take approximately an hour and a half.  

Link to join the meeting: LINK 

 

Doug Shepherd 

Clerk of the Course 
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